Letter from the Clutch Hitters Board of Directors

Dear Clutch Hitters Indoor Customers,

We are saddened to announce that the current location of the Clutch Hitters Indoor facility is
no longer available to us. The owners of the building have decided to take back the space we
occupy to support an expansion project at this location.

We want everyone to know that, while not ideal, this in no way impacts the continuance of
Clutch Hitters as a club softball program.

We are working diligently to secure alternate indoor space as we intend to still offer off-season
practices and position specific training.

As we finalize our plans for next winter’s off-season location, we will keep you informed. Our
goal is to continue to utilize space in the south metro area.

Thank you for all of your past support of the Clutch Hitters Indoor Facility. We are looking
forward to providing your future training needs at our new location!



